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Received "Superintendent General Award" for Long-term Safety Efforts in Local Communities 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

Superintendent 

General Award medal. 

General Affairs & HR Dept. 

member recognized for long-

term crime prevention 

initiatives. 

 

 

The efforts of a member of Isuzu General Affairs & HR 

Department in Oomori head office in local communities were 

highly rated, and he received the Superintendent General Award 

on May 29th. 

This award was given in recognition of his active efforts over a 

period of many years in local communities to contribute to the 

creation of crime-free and friendly communities. 

 


